D.A.V. CENTENARY PUBLIC SCHOOL, PASCHIM ENCLAVE, NEW DELHI-87

Dear Parent,

December 20, 2017

The PTM scheduled on 23.12.2017 has been postponed. 23rd December, being a fourth Saturday will be an off for the students of Classes V to X. Instead, the school will hold PTM for all the classes on December 29, 2017 from 8.00 am to 10.00 am. You are requested to meet the teachers to know the academic progress of your ward.

KINDLY CARRY YOUR PARENT ID CARD FOR HASSLE-FREE ENTRY.

Thanks & Regards

Manju Malik

Principal